
A special Thank you from owners Charlie, Bea and Mason. 

2024 marks our 42nd year in business and it is with mixed emotions that we announce our
retirement from the tour and travel business at the end of this year. We have truly enjoyed
our more than four decades of traveling the world with our loyal and longstanding clients.
Through the years, the memories of the places we have visited and the many people we
have traveled with are truly priceless to us!

We have also enjoyed being a successful small business in our community and we thank
our staff both past and present for their contribution to our success and growth. We would
also like to thank our trusted motorcoach drivers who have safely driven us many
thousands miles. Behind the scenes of any tour, or cruise, there can be hundreds of people
who contribute to the enjoyment a group of 40-50 travelers experience on a trip. We have
been extremely fortunate to have had the opportunity to work with many of the top
professionals in the tour and travel industry. Over the years they have assisted us in
achieving our goal of making the travel dreams of our clients come true.

We wish to thank our families and friends who have traveled on many trips, stuffed many
newsletter envelopes, volunteered as tour escorts and supported us countless ways. 

We sincerely thank our travelers past and present who without your support and loyalty,
there would be no C and Bea Tours. Your support, encouragement and “word of mouth”
promotion of C and Bea Tours has never gone unnoticed and we cannot thank you enough
for the trust you put in us! 

Here is what is next for us.

Mason will continue to serve the residents of Haddon Township, NJ as Senior Services
Coordinator, a position he acquired during Covid. He will also spend more time with his
wife Tracey and daughters, Madison (23) and Nora (19).

Bea and Charlie will be enjoying their full time retirement between Woodstown and
Bradenton, Florida, after working and traveling together for 70 years. They also look
forward to spending more time with family and friends.


